
Praise the Lord, I scheduled my trip to Romania for July 10th!  I am so thankful 

for the opportunity to go, in order to complete the “Believing God” project. 

 

Thanks so much to all of you who have prayed for and given toward this project 

and trip.  I pray the Lord richly blesses you for your kindness and sacrifice.  The 

full funding need has not yet been met, but I trust the Lord to complete the work. 

 

Even though my emphasis is now on this 

newly translated study by Beth Moore, 

“Believing God”, I just have to share with 

you another awesome couple of pictures. 

 

At the left, you will see some delightful young 

ladies from one of the Pentecostal churches in 

Timisoara, Romania.  They are studying the 

Word by using Beth Moore’s translated Bible 

study, “Jesus the One and Only.” 

 

            

The picture to the right is another Pentecostal 

group of sweet Sisters who are also using the 

same Bible study.  How awesome!!  

 

I am so incredibly blessed to be a part of touch-

ing these dear Sisters in Christ for His glory!!   

 

Thank YOU so much for being a part of this 

blessing as well!!!    You are the best!!!    

 

                  Much love, Paulette 
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Translated Materials 

Now Available for 

Distribution 

• Portuguese—Discovering God’s 
Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore, for distribution in Brazil, 

Angola and Mozambique 

• Portuguese —”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wallace 

Rutland, for global distribution   

• Romanian — Discovering God’s 
Purpose For Your Life by Beth 
Moore, for distribution in Romania 

and Moldova. 

• Romanian—”A Perspective on 
Christian Suffering” by Wallace 
Rutland, for distribution in Romania 

and Moldova 

• Romanian — “Jesus the One and 
Only” Bible study by Beth Moore, 
for distribution in Romania and 

Moldova  

• English—”A Perspective on Chris-

tian Suffering” by Wallace Rutland. 
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T R A N S L A T I O N S  
  

“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were taking note of him as being the one who 

used to sit at the Beautiful Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were filled with wonder and amazement at 

what had happened to him.”  Acts 3: 9-10   NASB 
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 Personal note: 

 As many of you may already 
know, one of my dearest friends went 
home to be with the Lord on May 26th. 
 
 Pam (Watson) Gockel and I were 
close friends for over 31 years.  Her pass-
ing was sudden and was a shock to every-
one.  Over 800 friends and family members 
attended her funeral in Houston.  She was 
dearly loved by all.  We will greatly miss 
her love and laughter. 

 Thank you to those of you who 
gave a gift to Beautiful Gate Translations in 
her loving memory. 
 
 Also, thank you to those who gave 
in honor of my mother’s loving memory.  
 
 Pam and Mom were both buried in 
the Houston National Cemetery, so my day 
was bitter sweet as I visited both grave 
sites.  However, we have the assurance 
they are now rejoicing with the Lord and 
each other. 

 

BeautBeautBeautBeautiful Gateiful Gateiful Gateiful Gate    


